
To whom it may concern 

I would like to express my concern to the proposed amendments to NI 45-106, 

particular the proposed annual investment limits for non-accredited 

investors. 

Putting a cap on the amount I want to invest is a violation to my rights. Who 

knows my financial situation better than myself.  

 

Regards  

 

Terry Buelow 


